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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I hope you all had a restful and enjoyable half term Holiday.  

 

World Book Day - Thursday 1 March 2018 

In celebration of World Book Day on Thursday 1st March, we are encouraging the 

children to dress up as a book character. We will also be holding a Scholastics Book 

Fair on Friday 9th March; the children will visit the fair during the day with their class 

and the fair will also be after school for parents and carers. World Book Day Vouchers 

from World Book Day will be accepted as discount on books purchased. To summarise 

Children can come to school dressed as a Book Character: Thursday 1st March 

Children and parents can visit the Book Fair: Friday 9th March  

 

Reports and Parents Evenings 

This is the term when parents receive their children’s mid-year reports and have the 

opportunity to discuss them at our extended parents Evenings. Parents who have 

translator meetings will be given appointments on Wednesday 14th or Thursday 15th 

March. All other Parent Meetings will take place in the week beginning Monday 19th 

March with early evening slots available on Wednesday 21st March. 

Nursery and Reception will have slightly different arrangements and more details will 

follow.  

 

Our Bottle Greenhouse in School Garden 

We need to do some repairs to the greenhouse the children helped build from recycled 

bottles. We would like to collect some plastic drink bottles to help us do this. If you 

have any empty 2 litre plastic soft drink bottles, we would be very grateful if you could 

hand them in at the school office.  

 

Playground Equipment 

Many of you will have noticed that a piece of playground equipment in the upper 

playground has broken. The equipment is under warranty so we are arranging for the 

company that put it into place to repair it and expect to have it back, available for the 

children to use very shortly.  

 

Term Dates  

A reminder that this term ends at 1.30pm on Thursday 29 March. Easter is relatively 

early this year so the first day of the holidays is Good Friday (30th March). We will 

return to school on Monday 16th April.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

David Bryant 

Headteacher 


